
 

                                                                                  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter            17th June 2022 

 April 2021 

 

 

Headteacher Awards awarded on 10th June 2022 
 
 

Reception: Travis for his fantastic creation of Buckingham Palace in the construction area this week 
and taking a real interest in our learning about the Queen.  
Koa for his ability to retain and recall facts about the Queen and our prior learning.  
Poppy-Mai for being a kind friend and always trying her best.  

 
Year 1: This week’s Headteacher Award went to Arthur for fantastic maths with measuring weight.  

Well done! 
 
Year 2: The Headteacher’s Awards went to Tommy for his perseverance in his maths intervention 

and Lola for super writing of a recount about the Queen’s Jubilee picnic. 
 
Year 3: Last week's Headteacher awards went to 3 children who all displayed the same learning 

behaviour and promoted some of the 5 Ways to Wellbeing. First of all, well done to Georgia 
and Poppy who, in English, worked well as a pair, self-assessing and critiquing each other's 
writing. They were both courteous and polite using kind words when talking about each 
other's work. They had both worked hard on their writing all week and were keen to share 
it. In addition, well done to Mark who when critiquing a friend's writing, noticed that she 
did not have one of the objectives set in her writing (a question) and came up with a good 
question for her to use. Again, he did this in a very polite, mature manner. Well done to all 
3 children. They CONNECTed with each other and TOOK NOTICE of how each other were 
feeling about their work and GAVE their time to help each other.  

 
Year 4: The Headteacher’s Awards went to Logan for his excellent time work in maths with Mr 

Moore and Max A for his excellent maths and impressing Mr Walden with his work. 
 
Year 5: Year 5 were so busy on this Friday with their Super Learning Day, they ran out of time for 

Headteacher Awards!  There will be double given out today! 
 
Year 6:  Headteacher Award’s this week were awarded to: 
  Lola for having a brilliant time at the netball match on Tuesday. 

Brooke W for responding well to writing conferencing and applying what she had worked 
on in her independent work. 
Jacob G for joining in with PE really well this week.  He always listens to instructions well 
and tries his best. 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception:  Lacie for super work in Read Write Inc.  
Year 1:  Charlie for great knowledge in reading comprehension. 
Year 2:  Jade for trying really hard in phonics. 
Year 3:  Marshall for taking himself out of his comfort zone and joining in. 
Year 4:  Freddie for completing a row of diddi-dots. 
Year 5:  Kira for good description. 
Year 6:  Riley S for a great attitude to learning. 

 

Camps and Day Trips (London – Y6 and Porthpean - Y3 and Y5) 
 

Please ensure that all consent forms are completed this 
weekend for the London trip and the Porthpean day trips. 

 
Consent forms are on Parent Pay under ‘pay for other items’ alongside payment details.  If you have any questions 
re payments, please speak to Mr Walden on 01726 890323 or email him on head@roche.tpacademytrust.org  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

As the weather gets warmer, 

please make sure your child has 

sun cream on before they come 

to school and has some in school 

to apply to themselves.  Please 

make sure your child’s name is 

on the cream. 

Your child should also be 

supplied with a sun hat for 

playtimes.  Please make sure 

your child’s name is in the hat. 

 

 

Water Bottle Lids 
 
We have a large amount of brand new 
bottle lids for school water bottles. If 
your child’s water bottle lid is broken or 
needs replacing, new lids are available 
(for free) in your child’s classroom.  Just 
ask your class teacher for a new one! 

Toys in School 
 

A reminder that children should not 
bring toys into school (unless asked 
for a topic).  Please leave toys and 
games at home. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

mailto:head@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day will be held on Tuesday 28th June in the school field.  

KS2 will start at 9:15am.  KS1 will start at 1:15pm.  Parents and 

carers are welcome to attend.  All parents/carers must enter 

the school field via the green gates by Pebbles. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Price and Buckland, our uniform supplier, are offering free home delivery for orders over £45 placed between 20th 
– 26th June.   
 
To get your uniform before the start of the Autumn term, all orders must be placed by 1st August 2022 to guarantee 
delivery.  Please note that normal delivery is around £4. 
 
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/rocheprimary  

 

  

 

Junk Modelling 
 

Year 1 are going to be making junk model animals on 28th 
June.  Please could you save any recycling that we might 
be able to use ie cereal boxes, straws, cardboard tubes, 
small plastic bottles and bottle tops. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Gardner 

Please note, there is no Little 
Explorer club next Tuesday 
(21st) due to Mrs Austin not 
being available.  Please 
collect your child at 3.15pm 
next Tuesday.  Thank you. 

Rounders Club and Gardening 

Club have their last week on 

the week beginning 4th July. 

The last Gardening Club will be 

5th July. 

The last Rounders club will be 

7th July. 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/rocheprimary


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Intervention 

If your child is involved with the intervention workshops on a Thursday after 

school with Mrs Welch or Mr Moore, please note the last session will take place 

on Thursday 23rd June. 

 

 

Mr Walden Cycles 100 miles for PHAB 
 

Mr Walden completed the London 100 in aid of PHAB on 29th May.   
 
Thank you to everyone who sponsored me cycle 100 miles in aid of the 
charity PHAB – your donations will really help the charity. 
 
There is still time to donate if you wish using this link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jeremy-walden 
 
Well done from us all! 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jeremy-walden


 


